
Tickets on sale for Christmas
charity lunch
Tickets are now on sale for a Christmas charity lunch.

Trade body Birmingham Publicity Association is hosting the
event which is raising funds for its charity partner Winston’s
Wish which supports children and young people after the death
of someone close to them.

It takes place on December 2 at the Park Regis Hotel in Broad
Street and will also give guests the chance to honour Jo
Harrington, a former member who passed away in 2020.

Co-interim chairman Steve Price said: “Our festive dos are
synonymous with this time of year and we know that this is
going to be another sell-out success.

“It’s a chance to unwind and relax, network and enjoy the very
start of the season of goodwill to all men (and women) and as
ever  we  know  we  are  all  going  to  have  fun  with  the
entertainment  we  have  planned.

“Best of all we will be able to meet and introduce Winston’s
Wish which was a charity very close to our Jo’s heart and be
able to raise some much needed funds for them, which is what
the BPA is all about.”

The Christmas event and after party is expected to attract
over 200 guests from across Birmingham.
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